
 

 

 
 

Telehealth in Allied Health  
P H N  E D U C A T I O N  S E S S I O N  

Join us and find out how the Hunter New England and Central Coast Primary Health Network are supporting 

allied health practices with Telehealth. This evening Aimee Prosser a Clinical Operations Manager and Senior 

Occupational Therapist within a large multidisciplinary private practice, will share her Telehealth experience 

covering the following topics.  

• How is Telehealth used in practice since the COVID restrictions have eased?  

• What is working well and not so well?   

• What role does Telehealth play in the future of delivering allied health services?   

SPEAKERS:    

Jason Rumianek - Information Management Information Technology Manger at the HNECC PHN, will 

discuss how the PHN can support allied health providers with Telehelath.   

Aimee Prosser  - Aimee currently works for Recovery Station providing clinical leadership for 
Occupational Therapists, Mental Health Social Workers, Physiotherapists, Exercise                 
Physiologists, Speech Pathologists, Dieticians and Allied Health Assistance staff. 
As an Occupational Therapist over the last 20 years Aimee has worked in acute care, 
rehabilitation, community, aged care, and primary care sectors, and now enjoys working 
primarily with NDIS clients.  
  

WHEN: Thursday 24th March 2022 (6.00 pm – 7.00 pm) 

WHO: Allied Health professionals, practice staff and clinicians working in the allied health 

sector. 

WHERE:  Online via GoToWebinar 

RSVP: Please click here to register

https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/4679294309977768718


 

 

 


